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Dear Parents/Carers         29th April 2019 

 

Ref:  School Uniform – September 2019 

 

It is the expectation that all children attending Redhill Primary Academy should wear the school uniform 

detailed below, without variation.  

 

Boys  

 

A grey sweatshirt or cardigan and a jade polo shirt each with the school logo. 

Plain grey trousers or shorts in the summer (not black) – no leggings. 

Grey socks. 

Black school shoes, no trainers or boots. 

Hair  - extreme cuts (under Grade 2) are not allowed.  This includes cut patterns, tram lines or designs in the 

hair. 

 

Girls 

 

A grey sweatshirt or cardigan and a jade polo shirt each with the school logo. 

Plain grey knee-length skirt or pinafore – preferable, trousers optional, no leggings or shorts (no items of 

black). 

Grey tights or knee high socks.  

Black school shoes – no slip on shoes, boots, open-toed sandals or heels. Heels/open-toed sandals/slip on shoes 

are not suitable for children running around on the playground.  Without appropriate footwear children will only 

access indoor play.  Boots can be worn to school but children must change into their school shoes on arrival. 

A green knee-length checked dress may be worn in summer with white ankle or knee high socks.  Skort dresses 

are not allowed. 

School shoes must still be worn in the summer.   

Hair accessories must be minimal in design and also in the school colour of green, grey or black. 

Make up, including nail varnish, is not allowed. 

 

PE Kit 

PE t-shirt purchased from school via ParentPay. 

Black shorts (for indoor PE). 

Plain, black, warm jogging trousers/tracksuit (for outdoor PE). 

School logo black sweatshirt purchased from school via ParentPay or plain black sweatshirt.  Please note 

children will need some form of sweatshirt, coats are not suitable for outdoor PE. 

Trainers, no pumps required. 
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Please ensure that all articles of clothing and footwear are clearly marked with your child’s name. 

 

Children will not be able to participate in PE without the correct PE kit.   In accordance with Health and Safety 

Regulations, we have requested that children do not wear earrings or any jewellery for PE lessons or swimming.  

If your child is unable to remove their earrings themselves at school, then please can you ensure that they are 

not worn to school on the days that they have PE or swimming.  If your child has newly pierced ears, please supply 

micro-pore tape for them to keep in their bag, so that they can cover their earrings during PE.  This is to prevent 

any accidents occurring which could cause considerable discomfort to your child and we would ask for your  

co-operation in this matter.  If earrings are worn to school, only small studs are appropriate. 

 

Our uniform suppliers Baker and Son are based in Wellington, where school uniform is available to try on and buy..  

Baker and Son stock school polo shirts, sweatshirts, cardigans, book bags and drawstring PE bags.  There is also 

the option to order online at www.bakerandsonschoolwear.co.uk/product-category/your-school/redhill-primary.  

If you select delivery to school, please use the voucher code: redhill.  Orders will be delivered to us on Thursdays.  

 

If you do choose for your order to be delivered to school, we cannot guarantee that orders can be distributed 

during the last week of term. 

 

PE t-shirts and hoodies are ordered from school via ParentPay.  Please can orders be placed by Friday 24th May, 

so that we can place an order with our uniform supplier.  If an order is placed after this date, we cannot guarantee 

that it will be sent to you before we break up for summer. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

Claire Lamb   

Headteacher  

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 


